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April 2015
To members of the Association of Hospice and Palliative Care Chaplains
Dear member,
I am writing to give you formal notification of the Annual General Meeting of the Association of Hospice and Palliative Care Chaplains which will take place on Tuesday 19th May at 5.30pm during our conference at The Hayes Conference Centre, Swanwick, Derbyshire (18th – 20th May).  The AGM and Minutes of the last meeting are attached in this mailing.
I would be grateful if you let me have any items for the agenda under Any Other Business as soon as possible.  My contact details are on the letterhead.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You should have already received information from us regarding membership and conference application.  If you have not yet booked but wish to attend please forward your application as soon as possible.
Please contact me if you require any further information, or if you are unable to attend the AGM and wish to give your apologies.
With best wishes

Richard Warhurst 
AHPCC Secretary
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